
SAPC e-Note: PRE-REGISTRATION EXAMINATION WORKSHOP 2025

Dear Pharmacist Intern, 
 
SAPC e-Note: PRE-REGISTRATION EXAMINATION WORKSHOPS 2025
 
Council has scheduled a pre-registration examination workshop for Pharmacist Interns.
 
Please use the links below to access the workshop at 09h00 on 6 May 2025. We recommend
logging in ten (10) minutes prior to the event.
 

  Tuesday, 06 May 2025
09h00 – 12h00

Microsoft Teams: https://bit.ly/Pre-regExamWorkshop 
 

YouTube https://www.youtube.com/@OfficialSAPC 
 
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Vincent Tlala
Registrar/CEO  

Copyright © 2025 South African Pharmacy Council. All rights reserved.
Customer Care: 0861 7272 00, E-mail: customercare@sapc.za.org

5/12/25, 11:51 AM SAPC | Enote

10.0.0.26:1235/Home/EmailBody/12092 1/1

https://bit.ly/Pre-regExamWorkshop
https://www.youtube.com/@OfficialSAPC

